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Hembree Springs Elementary       September 2011


It’s another Terrific TAG year.
We are excited to begin another year in TAG at Hembree Springs. Our term is off to a tremendous start.  We are thrilled to have Ms. Cappadona back with us this year.  
Mrs. Anderson and Dr. LaPorte are both full-time at Hembree Springs, and Ms. Cappadona will be working here two days and at Ocee Elementary for the remainder of the week.
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TAG Contacts
If you are the parent of a fourth or second grade TAG student, your contact will be:
Christine Anderson andersoncm@fultonschools.org
If you are the parent of a fifth grade TAG student, your contact will be: Leah Cappadona Cappadona@fultonschools.org  
If you are the parent of a first or third grade TAG student, your contact will be:

Tom LaPorte 
laporte@fultonschools.org 

You are the GREATEST! 

Thanks for all of the supplies to begin our school year. We deeply appreciate your kindness and generosity. 

Fall TAG Units
1st Grade:  Ends of the Earth
2nd Grade: Freedom Express: The Underground Railroad
3rd Grade: Freedom Express: The Underground Railroad
4th Grade: Explorers
5th Grade: Epidemic
Welcome Back Ms. Cappadona!
Hello parents and students! I am so glad to be back in TAG this year! This year I’ll be teaching in two schools. I’m at Hembree Springs Monday and Tuesday, teaching 4th and 5th grade, and I work at Ocee Elementary Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. 
I am really excited about our units, Epidemics in 5th and Explorers in 4th grade. My favorite part of TAG is students really get to apply the knowledge they have gained in creative ways. I look forward to a great year at Hembree Springs! 

Always email me with any questions or concerns, and check out my website at www.mscappadona.weebly.com
Leah Cappadona

 Join FCSG Today!
Last year many of you signed up to become Fulton County Supporters of the Gifted.  Because of the great response, our Tag department at Hembree Springs received a check for $230.00.  We are able to use this money to support our program.  We are extremely grateful.  Each year, you are offered the opportunity to join.  Please check out the link below for more information on FCSG and how you can become a member.  Membership lasts one year.
Thanks for all you do to support the gifted program!
FCSG
The Fulton County Supporters of the Gifted (FCSG) is an advocacy group that consists of parents of gifted students in Fulton County, their teachers, and other community members.  This organization offers members information, resources, and an avenue through which lobbying can be done at the state level for funding of gifted programs.  Hembree Springs will receive classroom supply money if enough of our parents join this year.  To learn more or to join, please visit their website at:  http://www.fultongifted.org 
For more information…
To learn more about TAG units and resources, check out our websites:
Mrs. Anderson: 
http://andersonathembree.weebly.com/
Ms. Cappadona: www.mscappadona.weebly.com
Dr. LaPorte:

 http://hembreetag.wikispaces.com/ 
